December 3, 2008

Kevin J. Firchow

Planning Division

Dept. of Planning & Community
& Economic Development
Room LL100 MMB

215 Martin Luther King JR. Blvd.
Madison, W1 53701-2985

Re: 2008 Waunona Way, Major Alteration to Conditional Use to Allow Addition to.
Residence on Lakefront Lot

Dear Mr. Firchow:

The Waunona Neighborhood Association (WNA) Board supports the application
for the addition and renovation to the residence of John and Jennifer Lien which
is located at 2008 Waunona Way.

It is our understanding that the original footprint of the residence wili be
maintained while the 2 story addition will be added at the street side of the
residence. The garage will remain at its current site.

if there are any questions or comments please feel free to contact me at 608 221
0821 or via email.

Sincerely, ‘

Phyllis Tschumper

President

Waunona Neighborhood Association

Cc: Tim Bruer
John Lien
H.W. Lobe



